
Pedestal and Enclosure Repair Project 
 
 
As part of CenturyLink’s efforts to make your telephone and internet service the best it can be, 
we have begun a special project to make sure our pedestals and enclosures and other similar 
facilities (see sample pictures below) are all in good repair and condition.   
 
We’re enlisting our customers’ help in this effort, so if you see a CenturyLink enclosure, 
pedestal, or other facility that’s been tampered with, damaged, or is in any need of repair, 
please contact us at 520-838-3030, or email us at pedproject2020@centurylink.com.   
 
Please include your name, a contact number, the location of the CenturyLink equipment in 
question, and the date.  If you’re emailing us, you can also include a picture of what you’ve 
seen, but that is not required.   
 
Thanks!  We appreciate your help in helping us better serve our customers and communities! 
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